
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 

Board of Directors Meeting 

June 13, 2023 

 

 

Reclaim the road near the berms, go along and trim out the trees and brush. 

To rent a brush hog in will cost $975 per day. 

Get Jay Hammon with a brush cutter can do the work. It will cost approximately $1000.00 

M_S-P to get Jay Hammon to do the work. 

 

Jerry Crider is resigning as president of the club. He will help with the June Drawing and the 

Shippensburg Fair and then he is done. 

Bill Clough (current vice president) will hold the July meeting and all other meeting until the end of the 

year.  A few members have stated that they may help him. 

M-S-P for Bill Clough to take the position as president and a hold a special election in July to elect a 

vice president. 

 

A proposal from Jeremy from Redding’s Hardware for The Best of the West to hold a shooting class at 

the club.  It would be for 4 hours with 20 spaces open to non members. 

Jeremy from Redding’s Hardware will run the shoot. He will donate money back to the club for the use 

of the club grounds. 

What kind of insurance is needed for the event? 

Will our insurance cover the event? 

It was stated that if we sponsor it our insurance will cover the event. If Redding’s Hardware sponsors 

the event they will need to provide insurance coverage.  More information is needed. 

 

There is interest in 3D archery. But don’t know who will want to run it. 

 

In an emergency and you can’t reach someone on their phone call the club phone number. 

 

M-S-P to adjourn 


